CONFIDENTTIAL

PRIME MINISTER
CODES OF PRACTICE ON PICKETING AND THE CLOSED SHOP

Following your Private Secretary's letter to mine of 14 July

I have made some small amendments to the draft Codes and covering
papers in the light of a number of helpful comments from
colleagues (to whom I am writing separately) and I attach

a copy of the drafts in the form in which I am publishing them
tomorrow for consultation. The period of consultation will last
until 10 October.

I am copying this minute to members of E Committee, the Lord
Chancellor, the Home Secretary, the Attorney General, the Lord
Advocate and Sir Robert Armstrong.
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